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Year: 2013-2014
Executive Role/Title: Vice President Public Affairs/Public Relations
Committee Members:  Ken Hassell, Donna Griffin, Theresa Pelley, Jo-Leigh MacPhee (Chair)
Highlights from the year: This was a provincial election year – the first month and a half of school was lively with discussion and debate around education and a change was in the wind.  Thank you for encouraging our members to talk to candidates about educational issues. The change in government has heralded an ongoing discussion around the state of education in the province.  Teachers were encouraged and continue to be encouraged to contribute by having their say on the Minster of Education and Early Childhood Development Special Panel on Education headed by Myra Freeman.  Keep the discussion going!
Other projects this year were challenging to get off the ground – storm days significantly hampered meeting schedules but once we got going, we worked to get some ideas going on local ‘swag’ and some Kings NSTU family events to promote member engagement and involvement.  Respecting other committees, we will be scheduling events for early next school year.  Local Reps at Annual Council also looked stylin’ in lovely regional swag courtesy of the PR budget – we are investigating a future purchase.  

Moving Forward: One event in the works for next year will be a family event, hopefully held at the Cineplex theatre in New Minas.  The hope is that there will be  others depending on the will of the committee and feedback based on our fall Event.  There will be some items with Kings Local NSTU floating around in the fall as well(.  Stay tuned and have a fantastic summer – see you in September!
